
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: "Rikki Schmitt"
Cc: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: RE: SEPA
Date: Thursday, February 18, 2021 1:31:06 PM

Good afternoon Rikki,
 
Due to the change in location of the ponds originally applied for in SEPA application SE-20-00003
Brown and Jackson, a withdraw letter would be necessary to cancel the existing application as
originally submitted.  A new SEPA application would be required with all associated documentation
in order to consider the updated plans.
 
I have included the SEPA Official, Jeremy Johnston incase I have missed anything.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
 
 

From: Rikki Schmitt <rikkischmitt1@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 10:57 AM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: SEPA
 
Good morning Kelly-
 
Yesterday we had the conversation regarding our SEPA application. I just want to make sure I have
everything clear moving forward. Can you clarify what exactly I need to do to continue on with our
project? 
 
Thanks
Rikki
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